
EASY SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 

ARTICLES FOR ANONYMOUS SOUTH JERSEY NEWSLETTER NEEDED 

 

 

South Jersey Intergroup’s monthly newsletter, Anonymous South Jersey, can be 

used to announce information about meetings, events, and activities.  It also 

features articles about recovery by local and non-local AA members.  

E-mail us at newsletter@aasj.org to submit an article, picture or announcement, or 

to become involved in the production of the newsletter.  

Use your imagination or use one of the following topics:  Beginners, Young People, My Best 

Advice in AA, Recovery in the Time of Coronavirus.  You can also send us information on your 

group’s anniversary or other event. 

Write one yourself or ask a sponsee or friend to write, as well.   

No time to proofread, no worries.  Our editing team will fix it 

up in a jiffy!   

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR ARTICLE BE IN WORD, PUBLISHER OR A GOOGLE DOC. 

Artists :  Send some original paintings, drawings or photography (no photos of faces 

please in keeping with tradition.)   

 

Click this link to send your submissions to: newsletter@aasj.org. 

Any questions, feel free to contact Nancy or Skye 

at: newsletter@aasj.org. 

 

Thanks for your service.   
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